FLC UPDATES,

FLC GRANTS AND SCHOLARSHIPS

Because the FLC members,
friends and networks are
prayerful and are also generous
in setting aside their FLC
Offerings every time a prayer is
said, the ICFLC is thus able to
support projects aimed at
achieving gender justice and for
the empowerment of women
and girls.  Applications for
project grants and scholarships
are now available from your
ICFLC representatives. Contact
them, or visit our website to
reach them.

WE ARE RELOCATING!

Starting 01 June 2021, the ICFLC
Office will be hosted by the
Convention of Philippine Baptist
Churches (CPBC) located in Iloilo
City. Our new postal address is:

ICFLC Office
c/o CPBC Hgs., Fajardo St.
Jaro, Iloilo City 5000
PHILIPPINES

NEW WEBSITE

fellowshipoftheleastcoin.org

Do visit, and tell us your feedback.

PRAYER REQUESTS

» EFOR THE PEOPLE OF
MYANMAR, that they will stand
strong and determined to gain
their freedom and live their lives in

dignity.

« FOR THE CARIBBEAN
PEOPLE, for God’s comfort and
care after a volcanic eruption.

e FOR THE PEOPLE IN TIMOR
LESTE, to cope with the
after-effects of the floods.

e FOR THE COMMUNITY
PANTRIES IN THE PHILIPPINES,
to continue to thrive and inspire
others towards kindness and
self-reliance.

Just look with your heart around
you for the many justice and peace
issues to pray for.

And, ALWAYS REMEMBER, to
set aside your Least Coin Offerings
to go with your prayers for justice,
peace and reconciliation.

SPECIAL REQUEST

Pray with our Executive Secretary for
her healing and wellness. Dr. Liza
Lamis is up for surgery next week to
fix her fractured ankle bones due to a
bike accident last April 24. Thank You!
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